Olmito Water Supply Corporation
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Olmito Water Supply Corporation will hold a public meeting on
May 2, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. at the Olmito Water Supply Corporation
office located at 101 Clara Bennett Road, Olmito, Texas to inform the
general public of improvements to their water system, in particular
to a Water Treatment Plant Improvements project. This meeting
is being held at the request of the funding agency, USDA Rural
Development, to acquaint all interested parties on economic and
environmental impact, service area, and alternatives in regard to the
proposed water system improvements project.

The Olmito Supply Corporation is wheelchair accessible and
wheelchair accessible parking spaces are available. A request for
accommodations and interpretive services must be made 48 hours
prior to the meeting. For more information, please contact the Olmito
Water Supply Corporation administration office at (956)350-4099.




